
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
George W. Bush students are Respectful, Responsible, Safe Learners!  
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G. W. Bush Elementary School 
   Stockton Unified School District 

GW Bush Elementary School-Letter from your Principal 

Dear Bush Eagle Families, 

My name is Toni Reed. I want to take the opportunity to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year and 
express how excited I am to be serving in the role of principal at GW Bush Elementary. I am a proud product 
of Stockton Unified School District (SUSD). I attended elementary, middle, and high school at SUSD. Since 
1998, I have worked as an elementary teacher, program specialist, numeracy specialist, and as an 
administrator. This year promises new and exciting opportunities. 

As Principal, it is my goal to work with our students, teachers, staff, and community to create a safe learning 
environment that allows every student to thrive and reach their full potential. It is very important that your 
child attends school every day on time. Also, it is critical that your child is ready to learn and give their best 
effort every single day. I am looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can 
achieve their highest potential. I recognize that to be successful in our school, children need support from 
both home and school. I look forward to building a strong partnership with you, because it will make a great 
difference in your child’s education and future. 

Please consider being involved as a volunteer to support our students and staff members. I want to extend a 
warm invitation to all families to participate actively in our school community. Whether it’s through 
volunteering (classroom, playground, parking lot, cross walk, and fieldtrips), attending parent-teacher 
conferences, or supporting our school community events, your involvement is crucial to the success of our 
students. 

 I am very thankful for the opportunity to serve the Bush community. I look forward to getting to know each 
of you and your children this coming school year. 

Warmest Regards, 

Toni Reed 

Principal 

 

 


